
 

 

 

 
 
 

Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III Update: March 18, 2025 
 
Greetings, 
  
On behalf of the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III, our construction 
crews are working diligently to ensure that this project area is properly restored. Below is an 
overview of this week’s construction work: 
 

• Crews will conduct asphalt and concrete work. 
  

• Crews will conduct roadway work that will require a partial closure of Craigie Avenue 
scheduled for March 19 to March 22.  

 

• Garney Project Administration will be on-site throughout the project work areas to 
monitor and assist subcontractors with completion of final tasks identified in the punch 
list walkthrough.  
 

This project will end approximately early April. Should you have any general inquiries regarding 
the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III, please do not hesitate to call 
the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or 
email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243 or 
email dekalbwaterops@dekalbcountyga.gov. Thanks for your support.  
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